
Safeguarding Team
If you have any concerns about a child,

please speak to a member of the Safeguarding Team.
If you have any concerns about a child, you can contact Liverpool Care Line 

directly on 0151 233 3700.

Copies of our Safeguarding Policy are available on the school website (www.stsilasblog.net).
Copies of the ‘Keeping Children Safe in Education’ and ‘Working Together to Safeguard Children’ documents can be obtained from the school office.
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